
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 April 27, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students, 
  
  
In reference to the attached circular, we would like to share with you that your time tickets 
for Fall registration will be generated as of April 29, 2024, however you will be able to 
see on your screens the tickets of the next 30 days only and not for the entire registration 
period. 
  
Because of system limitations, time tickets are not sorted and displayed to you by 
date. You will need to scan the list of time tickets to find the appropriate one for 
the day you wish to register.  
  
If you encounter any difficulties or have questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
the Registration Team for assistance. Kindly include your AUB ID number in any 
correspondence. 
  
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  

Office of the Registrar  
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